Takeda, Michi

From: Nina Chomsky <nrchomsky@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:16 AM

To: Takeda, Michi

Subject: Design Commission; Meeting 5/11/2021; Agenda Item 3.A. Colorado St Bridge

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you *know* the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. <u>Learn more...</u>.

Please Distribute to the Commission and Post -- Thank You.

Linda Vista-Annandale Association

Chair Carpenter and Commissioners' c/o public comment

Re: Agenda Item 3.A. Colorado Street Bridge Suicide Mitigation Project -- Advisory

Chair Carpenter and Commissioners,

The Board of Directors of the Linda Vista-Annandale Association (LVAA), at its last meeting and after individual review of the mock-ups, discussed the Mitigation mock-ups.

The opinion of the Board is that NONE of the mock-ups captures the aesthetics and essential design qualities of the iconic Bridge. Therefore, our opinion is that further efforts should be made to find the "right" design for the Mitigation enhancements. The iconic Bridge is too important to the community and to the history of Pasadena to make a mistake. We need to get the Mitigation solution right, and these mock-ups, in our opinion, are not there yet.

Thank you for your consideration of our views.

Sincerely,

Nina Chomsky, LVAA President cc: LVAA Board of Directors